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Tues 21 Jan (3.35pm & 6pm) 

Y6 - Lledr and SATs Meetings 

for Parents 
 

Weds 22 Jan (6pm) 

PTFA Meeting (Studio) 

 

Mon 27 Jan (6pm) 

Online Booking System Opens 

for Parents’ Evenings 

 

Mon 10 Feb (6pm) 

Online Booking System Opens 

for Spring 2 Clubs 

 

Tues 11 Feb 

Safer Internet Day 

 

Wed 12 Feb (3.40pm – 6.10pm) 

Parents’ Evening 

 

Thur 13 Feb (3.40pm – 6.10pm) 

Parents’ Evening 
 
 
 
 

 

 

This Week’s Attendance 

      94.8%       

 

Class with the  

Best Attendance 

      3B – 99%       
 

Most Punctual Class 

        4L, 5B and 6B        

 

Remember Attendance Matters; 

Be in School All Day, Every Day 

www.ladybridgeprimaryschool.co.uk 
 

We have recently been looking at our school website to 
see if it’s easy enough to find the things you need.  But, 
we need your thoughts … 
 
So, please take 5 minutes to go and visit our website 
(www.ladybridgeprimaryschool.co.uk ), and let us know what you 
think about each of the questions below.  Please answer each 
question and if you return your answers to school by Friday 24 
January (9.30am), we’ll enter you into a prize draw in Friday’s 
assembly.  
 

1. Can you find the things you need quickly enough?  

______________________________________________________ 

______________________________________________________ 

 

2. What do you not like about the website? 

______________________________________________________ 

______________________________________________________ 

 

3. What do you like about the website? 

______________________________________________________ 

______________________________________________________ 

 

4. Is it easy enough to read and understand? 

______________________________________________________ 

______________________________________________________ 

 

5. What would you like us to add/change? 

______________________________________________________ 

______________________________________________________ 

______________________________________________________ 

 

 

Child’s Name __________________ Class _________________ 
 

 
Please either write your answers above, or fill in a form  

that is available from the school office.   
Please return your response to the school before 9.30am on Friday 24 January.  Thank you. 

 



Mad Science After School Club 

Mad Science came into school last week to deliver a wonderful Science Show!  They are now 

offering a Mad Science After School club on Wednesdays.  The deadline for registrations has 

been extended to Wednesday 22 January.   Parents can register children online 

at https://northengland.madscience.org/ 

ClassDojo 

 
Thank you to all those families who have already signed up to ClassDojo!  If you’ve not 

yet done so, or you didn’t receive the letter (06.01.20) from your child, then please 

speak to your child’s class teacher ASAP. 

Q: Now that school has introduced dojo points, do the children 

still get house points? 

A: Yes.  For the next two terms, we will run both house points 

and dojo points alongside each other, which pupils will get awarded simultaneously.   We 

are keen to keep the house points system as it links to the whole school trophy, which 

has had a very positive impact.  However, we will review this during the summer term. 

 

Each week, we focus on work undertaken by a different class.  This week, it was the turn of Reception..  

It has been such an exciting week in Reception class!  We have been reading ‘The Gingerbread Man’ in our 

Literacy lessons, and we made our very own Gingerbread Men.  However, some of them came to life and jumped 

out of the oven!  We had to follow the clues around school to see if we could find them.  They had left flour 

in the hall, raisins outside Mr Watson’s office and crumbs outside the Year 4 classroom, and we STILL haven’t 

found them, so our search continues … 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reminder that the next PTFA 

meeting will go ahead in The Studio 

at school on Wednesday 22 January 

at 6pm – everyone welcome. 

 

If you have any unwanted Christmas gifts that you could 

donate to the PTFA, we would be very grateful if you 

could please drop these into the office, ready for us to 

collect.  Thank you. 

   

Cash Payments to School 

Please be reminded that it is very important for 

correct money to be sent in to school for trips and 

snack etc.   It is very difficult and time-consuming 

for the office staff to find change, particularly 

for a large number of parents/carers.  Also, when 

payments are sent in for dinner money, the full 

amount sent into school will be put onto the child’s 

account, even if this results in a ‘forward payment’ 

being put on. 

Useful Information 

Tel: 01204 333646 

Email: office@ladybridge.bolton.sch.uk 

Website:www.ladybridgeprimaryschool.co.uk 

@LadybridgeP 

Are you ‘assembly’ ready? 

1) The theme for next week is ‘Transporters’’. 

2) Can you think of any synonyms for our theme? 

3) Talk about the sorts of jobs that you think the theme includes? 

4) Go on ‘Life’ and post your thoughts and ideas. 

 

https://northengland.madscience.org/

